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June 10, 2010 
 
Rochelle Bavol 
Sandy Joosten 
Office of the Secretary 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop O-16G4 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Re: Submission of Material for Commission Meeting on June 17, 2010: 
       Issues with Blending of Different Types of Ion Exchange Resin 
 
Dear Ms. Bavol and Joosten: 
 
Studsvik hereby submits the enclosed written material for review by the Commission 
in advance of the June 17th public Commission meeting on blending of low level 
radioactive waste. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this material. Feel free to contact me at 
312-343-7808 or at joseph.dicamillo@studsvik.com should the Commission have any 
questions or should it require any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Joseph DiCamillo 
General Counsel 
 
JGD:geb 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Via Electronic Mail 
 Commissioner Kristine L. Svinicki  
 Commissioner George Apostolakis 
 Commissioner William D. Magwood, IV 
 Commissioner William C. Ostendorff 

Chairman Jaczko 
  
 
 


